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IN RESPONSE TO RECENT TEST RESULTS FROM THE OLALLA WELL THAT 

INDICATE A POTENTIAL CHANGE IN THE BACTERIOLOGICAL WATER 

QUALITY, THE RDOS WILL BE TEMPORARILY CHLORINATING THE OLALLA 

WATER SYSTEM.  AS A RESULT, RESIDENTS MAY NOTICE THE ODOUR 

AND TASTE OF CHLORINE IN THE WATER.  THE CHLORINATION OF THE 

SYSTEM WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  THE RDOS 

WILL CONTINUE TO MONITOR THE BACTERIOLOGICAL QUALITY OF THE 

OLALLA WELL AND PROVIDE UPDATES WHEN AVAILABLE.  

 

 
More Info:   RDOS (250) 492-0237  

TOLL FREE 1-877-610-3737 
 


